	

	

	

	Totnes & District Traffic & Transport Forum Meeting 26 May
You are invited to a scheduled Zoom meeting.
· You are invited to a scheduled Zoom meeting.
Topic: Traffic and Transport Forum
Time: May 26, 2021 06:30 PM London
· Please download and import the following iCalendar (.ics) files to your calendar system.
Monthly: https://zoom.us/meeting/tJIpdeuprDwpEtP6Ypb3SWK8FYOCvf1eDRQX/ics?icsToken=98tyKuCuqjkoG9aSsxGARowABojoa-vzpmZej7dtyib1AXNgVSiuENttEaR5Qd30
· Join Zoom Meeting
https://zoom.us/j/96422127387
· Meeting ID: 964 2212 7387
One tap mobile
+442034815240,,96422127387# United Kingdom
· Dial by your location
+44 203 481 5240 United Kingdom
· Meeting ID: 964 2212 7387
Please send any items for inclusion on the agenda to greentravel@totnestowncouncil.gov.uk. Items so far are:
Agenda
1. Welcome (JH)
2. Speaker - Lizzie Woodall - Totnes Bike Hub
3. Electric vehicle club and e-bike hire - survey now published
4. Portable Air Quality Monitors - borrowing scheme
5. AOB
6. Date of next meeting

	Email items for agenda to GreenTravel@TotnesTownCouncil.gov.uk
Facebook group - TotnesGTC https://www.facebook.com/TotnesGTC

		




	

	TD-TTF Welcomes Lizzie Woodall
Totnes & District Traffic & Transport Forum is delighted to welcome Lizzie Woodall, to talk about the new Totnes Bike Hub - this exciting new initiative is now up and running.
The Totnes Bike Hub is a friendly space aimed to help you get on your bike and pedal towards a better future. Get your bike repaired, learn how to maintain it, meet others on our social bike rides or find your perfect pre-loved bike. Enjoy the ride!

		




	Portable Air Quality Monitors to borrow
Totnes suffers from high levels of air pollution, which can affect health. We are currently in a defined Air Quality Management Area, which is managed by South Hams District Council. But what does that really mean for pedestrians and cyclists. What is the air pollution where you walk?
Totnes Town Council has just purchased a number of portable monitors, which are free for people to borrow. If you would like to try one out and measure the levels of pollutants during your walks or cycles around town, please email Sylvia at greentravel@totnestowncouncil.gov.uk

		






